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June 24, 2020

Honorable County Judge Todd Tefteiler and County Commissioners

It has been an honor to serve for a few short months. I thank you for
the opportunity to serve. As my wife and I begin to travel more and
spend more time with family, I feel that being tied to the appeal
process is not in the game plan. Again, thank you for the trust you
showed in me. Lofficially resign June 24, 2020 after cqmpieting the
hearing on June 23, 2020 and writing my ruling.

Thank Vou

Don Gross
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